
To All Prestwyck Homeowners: 

We are excited to announce that the Prestwyck community pool is now open and ready to enjoy!  We 

want to thank those homeowners who have already sent in their pool key requests and invite those who 

have not yet submitted a form to please do so at your earliest convenience.  You may order your pool 

key as well as submit your form online at www.prestwyckhoa.com.   

The pool key card system is not yet operational as we are still waiting on the installation of internet 

service in order to bring the system online.  In the meantime, a code is being used to access the pool 

area.  Please continue to use this code until further notice.  Key cards will be processed once the system 

is online.  Essex Association Management and Members of the Prestwyck Pool Committee will be on site 

in the upcoming weeks to personally hand out cards to those homeowners who submit a pool key form.  

An announcement will be sent via e-mail blast advising of the date and time our teams will be on site.         

Thank you and happy swimming! 

Your Essex Association Management Team 

 

http://www.prestwyckhoa.com/

